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Reception Weekly Learning Update

 Friday 20th September 2024
	 First full week!!

 The boys and girls have completed their first full week and we’re sure you will have noticed how tired they are! They are so busy in school each day learning new things, making new friends and getting more familiar with school and our routines. There is so much to learn and remember and we’re so proud of how well they’re all taking to it!

	The Colour Monster

This week we have read The Colour Monster, discussing the different emotions that he feels. We then linked these feelings to times we might feel them. We followed this up by reading The Colour Monster Goes to School and noticed that the Colour Monster felt all the different emotions that we felt when we started! And how we are still feeling now.

When the children come in in the morning, they now do a self check-in. This involves finding their name on a wood slice and putting it in the basket, depending on how they’re feeling; happy, sad, angry or calm. This also allows us to follow up with any children who aren’t feeling great that day.

	Maths
We started a few simple maths activities this week. We learnt what a set was and then we made our own sets with a variety of objects. We also learnt how to sort objects into different sets, following a given rule, or coming up with our own. For example, given a pile of toy vehicles, we could sort them by colour, size, the number of wheels, have wings/no wings. There are so many possibilities. Can your child sort some items at home? Buttons, beads, toy cars, animals, coins etc
	 Marvellous Me

We have read a story all about the differences and similarities between us and our friends and how each of us is wonderfully unique! This is part of a new PSHE programme we are following called ‘Think Equal’.

	Mystery books

Today you will find an envelope in your child’s book bag. We would love to borrow one of your books from home that your child would like to share with their school friends. If you would like to take part, please place the book inside the envelope, with your child’s name written on the back, and send it into school next week where it will be kept very safely in a special box. At the end of each day, we will be choosing an envelope at random and sharing the story inside. We can promise you that your books will be kept safe and returned to you as soon as they have been read, this will inevitably take a few weeks. Thank you!

	Next week…
We will be holding a Phonics Information Evening next Thursday 26th September at 5:30pm.

This will give you all the information you need to help you support your child with their reading and writing over the course of the year. We will give you information on phonic sounds and how we teach them, how to support your child at home and about our reading scheme and the books your child will bring home. We hope to see you there at 5:30pm!

Thank you for all your support. The Reception Team. 


